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ATTORNEYS AT LAW

Molly 0 Leary
Tel: 208. '38- '902 Fu; 208.'38- 7')0-1
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. C). Box 1849 99 1!.IIU State Str~rr, E:lglc, Id:abu 83616

December 27, 2004

Donald L. Howell, II
Chief Legal Counsel
Idaho Public Utilities Commission
472 W. Washington Street

Via facsimile
(208.334.3762)

Re: 1076j6RO, EAG- O4-

Dear Don:

Pursuant to our discussion with you and with the Commission Staff on December 16,
2004, Eagle Water Company, Inc. wishes to withdraw its Application for a rate increase.

Based on our discussions on the 16th, Eagle Water has decided that it would be more
prudent to re-file its Application at a later date, once it has re-evaluated the best
strategy for addressing its financial needs with input from the Commission Staff.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.
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